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Geneva, 11th May 2018
Thank You Mr. President.

My delegation welcomes the distinguished delegation of Canada and thank the head of delegation for the comprehensive National Report and today’s informative presentation. 
We note with appreciation that the Report was prepared in collaboration with federal, provincial and territorial governments and that Canada paid a detailed attention to all recommendations from the second cycle of the UPR.
Bosnia and Herzegovina acknowledges the efforts that Canada makes in the area of human rights, and welcomes the information on positive developments since it second review.
My delegation notes with appreciation Canada’s renewed commitment to gender equality.

We would like to recommend to the Government of Canada to: 
· ratify the Optional Protocol to the UN Convention on Torture
· continue efforts to ensure access to every level of education for all indigenous girls and women.
We wish Canada a successful review.

I thank you.
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